EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES

Town of Montague Assessors' Department

1 Avenue A (2nd Floor) Turners Falls, MA

March 14, 2016

An Executive Session meeting of the Montague Board of Assessors was held on Monday, March 14, 2016. Assessors present were Chairman Paul Emery, Teresa Miner, Ann Cenzano and Karen Tonelli, Director of Assessing.

The meeting was called to session at approximately 3:50 p.m. The Assessors reviewed and took action on the following FY2016 abatement applications:

William & Florence Deso, 161 Wendell Rd., Millers Falls, MA (Par Id 35-0-25) – approved reduction of assessment due to condition.

William & Florence Deso, 0 Wendell Rd, Millers Falls, MA (Par Id 35-0-20 and 35-0-24). No basis for granted abating abatement was provided therefore applications were denied.

Francis & Donna Jackman, 171 Wendell Rd, Millers Falls, MA (Par 35-0-28). There was no basis provided therefore application was denied.

The Assessors reviewed and approved the following statutory exemptions as it had been determined that the applicants met ownership, occupancy, status, income and assets required by law:

ntague, MA Clause 41C

Upon a Motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 4:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Director of Assessing

Minutes approved: 595

OK for partial release. Ann Cenzano